
                                       
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We write to you to inform you about DSPL2 (Delivering Special Provision Locally) during this 

unprecedented time.  

DSPL2 is a Hertfordshire-wide approach where parents, carers and staff in early years settings 

and schools, further education colleges, Local Authority and representatives from other 

agencies, work together to ensure that there is a range of provision and support service 

available in their local community that; 

 Meets the needs of children and young people with Special Educational Needs and or 

Disabilities (SEND), aged 0-25, as close to home as possible.  

 Improves outcomes for wellbeing and attainment. 

 Widens choice for children and parents/carers. 

 Removes barriers to learning. 

 Use resources more effectively.  

 

The main focus of DSPL is to inform you about services and support for children and young 

people with SEND. However, these resources can be beneficial to all children and young people 

as well as parents and carers. 

We update the DSPL2 website and Facebook page on a daily basis to provide useful information 

and guidance. We also share resources and links from other services that may be of interest to 

you as well as some fun activities to complete with your family.  

The DSPL2 website can be found by searching http://stevenagedspl.org.uk/  

Please follow us on Facebook –DSPL2 Stevenage.  

 

Yours sincerely,   

The DSPL2 Team.  

 

http://stevenagedspl.org.uk/

